


Thomas Daniel is a CFll at San Carlos Flight
Center and he flies a Cirrus SR22. Since getting
his pilot licenses he keeps expanding his cross-
country flights, including flights from the Bay Area
to Alaska, to Bahamas, many years of fights to
Mexico and his longest cross-country to
Colombia and Ecuador.

In June 2017, Thomas obtained South African
PPL and together with his wife Anna, they flew
over South Africa, Zimbabwe, Botswana and
Namibia in a Cessna 182. He will talk about this
epic trip, about flying in different countries,
dealing with regulations, lack of infrastructure,
border crossings, flight planning, incredible sights
of Nambia deserts, close encounters with lions,
tigers, elephants, rhinoceros and many others in
in South African Kruger National Park, permanent
rainbow over Victoria Falls and go-arounds due
to giraffe on the runway in Botswana.

This event qualifies for FAA Wings credit.
Any questions, contact us at (650) 946-1700 or
info@sancarlosflight.com.

San Carlos Flight Center is committed to
promoting safety in general aviation through our
evening safety seminar programs. Space is often

Event Details

Sat, Mar 10, 2018 - 12:00 PST
San Carlos Flight Center

655 Skyway Rd,

Suite 215

San Carlos, CA 94070

FAA SAFETY TEAM
Contact: David Kramer
408 981-6424
dmkramer43@yahoo.com

Select #: WP1580693
Representative David Kramer



limited so it is important to sign up early through
the FAA event notification system at
FAASAFETY.GOV. SCFC members may choose
to watch the seminar live over the web at home.
Contact your SCFC member service rep at (650)
946-1700 to confirm secure online access to any
particular seminar.

Directions: Directions to Room: Pilots who fly in should park
in transient parking on the opposite side of the field and
expect to walk about 10 minutes (.5 mile) to the Flight Center.

Suite 215 is upstairs in the northwest corner. On occasion,
rides may be prearranged through San Carlos Aviation and

Supply.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



